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I live directly across the road from the construction site. It has caused a great deal of grief to our 
family. Now the congestion is terrible and the park is closed. This is a disgrace. John Holland has 
provided no relief to us over the years of construction and no doubt taxpayers will be paying for 
the asbestos clean up. Who the hell planned this disaster? Did that person or persons not think 
that there would be any local traffic trying to get onto Anzac Bridge? It defies belief. 

Regards 

 

 




